
LEGAL NOTICE 
WHITEWATER TOWNSHIP 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST   
FOR THE AUGUST 6, 2024, PRIMARY ELECTION 

 
 

Pursuant to MCL 168.798, notice is hereby given that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 6, 
2024, Primary Election will take place on July 17, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., at the Whitewater 
Township Hall, 5777 Vinton Road, Williamsburg Michigan. 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the electronic tabulating equipment 
used to tabulate the results of the election will accurately count the votes cast for all offices and 
on all questions.   
 
Whitewater Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to 
individuals with disabilities who plan to attend.  If you need assistance, contact the township 
supervisor at 231-267-5141 x23 in advance of the test date. 
 
Cheryl A. Goss 
Whitewater Township Clerk 
 
Posted:  July 8, 2024, at 1:20 p.m. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), 
MCLA 41.72a(2) and (3), and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 
 

A copy of this notice is on file in the office of the clerk. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


